## **CAMBRIDGE PUBLIC SCHOOLS**

159 THORNDIKE STREET CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02141



March 19, 2012

Dear Tobin Montessori Faculty, Staff, Families, and Students:

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Martha Kelley Mosman as Principal of the Tobin Montessori School effective immediately. Currently interim Principal and the former Assistant Principal of the Tobin, Ms. Mosman has extensive teaching and administrative experience, is pedagogically versed and experienced in the tenets of the Montessori method, and is prepared to lead the Tobin Montessori community forward in its transformation to a JK-5 school and years beyond.

Thanks are extended to your representatives to the Search Advisory Committee (faculty/staff members Kim Boglarski, Kristina Collazo, Jaime Frost, Charles Terranova and Joanne Walcott, and parents Dean Blasé, Kevin Foster, Neil McCullagh and Traci Thoresen) who worked tirelessly with our administrative team to find the best principal for the Tobin Montessori School. This group invested tremendous energy and effort screening resumes, interviewing candidates, and making decisions about reducing the field of applicants to a small number of finalists for my consideration.

I look forward to working with Martha Mosman as a member of our leadership term and hope that you will join me in welcoming her to her new role as Principal of the Tobin Montessori School.

Sinderely

Jeffrey M. Young
Superintendent of Schools